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I request that you approve the nomination of Gregg Taketa to the State Board of Public
Accountancy. The State Board has an integral role in regulating the public accountancy
profession and formulating public accountancy policies in Hawaii. It is important that
honest, competent and experienced individuals are selected to this Board.

I have known Gregg for many years. We serve on the Board of the Hawaii Association
of Public Accountants (HAPA) together. Through my numerous interactions with Gregg,
I have found him to be knowledgeable, fair and dedicated. He devotes countless
volunteer hours to ensure that the HAPA’s activities are meaningful and current to its
members.

He is the perfect candidate to serve on the State Board of Public Accountancy.
Thank you for this opportunity to testify.

Respectfully submitted,
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